
 
  

 

  
 

INVITATION TO BID 
 
The Town of Montville will be accepting sealed bids for the Montville Water Pollution 
Control Authority Stony Brook Utility Bridge Rehabilitation until 10:00 A.M. local time on 
Tuesday April 9, 2024, at the office of the Town of Montville Finance Department, 310 
Norwich-New London Turnpike, Uncasville, CT 06382 (Attn: B. Griffin, Finance Director) and 
then publicly opened and read aloud at 10:00 A.M. in the Conference Room of the Water 
Pollution Control Facility. In general, the work consists of rehabilitation of a steel bridge 
supporting domestic water and sewer piping over the Stony Brook alongside Route 32 in 
Montville, CT. The work includes temporary shoring and replacement of steel structures and 
pipe supports and rehabilitation of the existing structure. Interested bidders are specifically 
directed to carefully review the full Invitation to Bid and obtain bidding documents at 
https://www.wright-pierce.com/projects. 
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